Home Owners/Renters 

PLEASE READ

Roof Leaks

We are having a roofing company come and inspect/repair the roof. If you feel you may have a leak that is caused from the roof, please call Board Member Lois at 817-925-2697 or email to lois_200478@hotmail.com or email to oakcreekboard@gmail.com  

Leave your unit number, name, phone number and best time to reach you. Also explain the leak and location to the best of your ability.

If you are a renter, it is imperative you contact the owner with this information immediately. Failure to do so may result in the renter being held liable and the repairs not being timely completed.  Thus more damage occurring and more liability passed to the renter.                                                                                       
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